	Kindergarten Parent Newsletter for September 19, 2016 

Spelling words:  pig     big     dig     jig     wig     it
Go over the spelling words daily and especially the meaning of each word with your child.  You can study by using flash cards, oral recitation, making the words from alphabet cards or letter magnets, sign language, etc.  Have some fun!  

Homework:
 Monday:  Letter “Nn” for ABC Journal.  
                    Reminder:  Please write the name of each picture underneath it in pencil and have   
                     your child write their name on the back of the paper.               
                     There will be 4 to 5 objects for each letter of the alphabet.
 Tuesday:  Letter “Oo” for the ABC Journal.
 Wednesday:  Math Booklet – “What Pattern Do You See?” --Please have your child cut the pages apart on the dashed lines and put the pages in the correct order.  Staple the booklet together.  Have your child write their name on page 1.  Next read aloud the directions on each page and have your child either copy the pattern, color the pattern, draw the pattern, or write their answer on the pages that say to talk about it or tell a friend.    
 Thursday:  Letter “Pp” for the ABC Journal

Reminders for the Week:

         Wednesday: School Mass at 8:30am
         Friday: Students may wear U of A shirts with dress codes bottoms
1. Brown Reading Envelopes and Assignment Due
2. Spelling Test
3. Dismissal at 1:10 PM  

Important Dates (mark your calendars!):

September 28th – St. Vincent de Paul food drive – Please bring one box of Mac N Cheese
September 30th, Oct 1st, & Oct 2nd—Fall Fiesta!   
October 10th – October 16th – No School – Fall Break


October 1st:  Book Reading Program Begins

 Free Book It! Mobile App in App Store and Google Play 
The Book It Reading Program begins on October 1st.  Please read to your child or have your child read to you 5 books this month and record the information on the October Book It Sheet that will be sent home next Monday in the homework folder.  Book It for October is due November 1, but will be accepted any time after your child has completed your 5 books.  They will receive a slip for a free personal pan pizza at Pizza Hut.  If your child completes all 5 months of Book It, they will receive a certificate at the end of the school year at our end of the year program.  Please help us to have 100% participation.

Thank you very much for your help and support!  Have a blessed week,

Mrs. Stachovic
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